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Addressee: UN System, Member
States, Special Rapporteur on the
implications for human rights of the
environmentally sound
management and disposal of
hazardous substances and wastes

Paragraph #46 Session #16 (2017)

Full Text

On the basis of the Permanent Forum’s continued concern about the impact of
environmental toxins and the export and import of banned pesticides on the
reproductive health of indigenous women and girls, the Forum reaffirms its call,
contained in its report on its thirteenth session, for a legal review of the United
Nations chemical conventions, in particular the Rotterdam Convention, to ensure
that they are in conformity with international human rights standards, including
the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples and the
Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (E/2014/43-E/C.19/2014/11,
para. 16; see also E/C.19/2014/8, para. 62). The Forum recommends that the
Convention on the Rights of the Child, in particular article 24, and its recognition
of environmental health as a right protected under the Convention also be
considered in the legal review. The Forum invites the Special Rapporteur on the
implications for human rights of the environmentally sound management and
disposal of hazardous substances and wastes to carry out a review within his
mandated area of expertise and to present his conclusions to the Forum at its



seventeenth session.
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